BUCKINGHAM PALACE

1st February, 2016.

Dear Mrs. Butterfield,

I have been asked to thank you for your letter of 20th January to
The Royal Archives, in which you ask if it would be possible to arrange
replacement copies of messages sent from The Queen to the Church Lads' and
Church Girls' Brigade in 1991 and 2012.

Unfortunately we have no record of Her Majesty's message from 1991 at
Buckingham Palace and it will therefore not be possible to arrange a
replacement. However, I have pleasure in enclosing a copy of the message sent
to the Brigade in 2012, together with your photocopy of the 1991 message.

Yours sincerely,

L. Sl

Christopher Sandamas
Chief Clerk to The Queen

Mrs. Elizabeth Butterfield.



BUCKINGHAM PALACE

Mrs Pamela Corbishley,
Governor,
The Church Lads' and Church Girls' Brigade.

I send my grateful thanks to the Brigade Council, Officers, Members and
helpers of The Church Lads' and Church Girls' Brigade for their kind message
of loyal greetings, sent on the occasion of the Sixtieth Anniversary of my
Accession to the Throne.

In return, please accept my good wishes for a most memorable and

enjoyable Diamond Jubilee year.

ELIZABETIH R.

2nd April, 2012.



BUCKINGHAM PALACE

Major General
Sir Desmond Langley, KCVO, MBE.

Governor,
The Church Lads' and
Church Girls' Brigade.

As Patron, I have much pleasure in
sending my congratulations to the Church
Lads' and Church Girls' Brigade on the
Centenary of its original foundation. 1In
adapting over the years to changing
times, the Brigade has never failed to
further its invaluable work of bringing
together the Church, the family, and the
community.

As you step out towards the next
Century, my thoughts and prayers go with

you all.

ELIZABETH R.

lst February, 1991.



